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UOG open today; classes resume as scheduled

Guam remains in COR 3. The University of Guam is open, and classes will resume as scheduled 
today, Wednesday, September 11, 2024. 

Employees are asked to check-in with their supervisors. 

Administrators and supervisors should assess their areas to prepare the campus for opening 
and report any issues to Facilities Management and Services. 

Students should plan to attend classes as scheduled today. 

Campus updates will continue to be posted via email, on the UOG website, and official social 
media channels.
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